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FCO Management Board – 28 April 2011 Summary
Present

Simon Fraser (Chair), Matthew Rycroft, Nick Baird, Robert Hannigan, Alison Currie, Susan Haird, Shan Morgan, Julia Bond and Andrew Whyte.

Also present: Kirsty Hayes; for KPR, FCO Financial Management and TRR Summary – Iain Walker; for TRR Summary – James Hilton; for Migration Review – George Fergusson and Susannah Simon.

Summary

The Board reviewed key events in April and discussed the Johnston Review of Consular Evacuation Procedures.  Board members endorsed the additional resource provided to MENAD to deal with the multiple ongoing crises in the region. They noted that the consultation process with the TUS on the new policy on A and B Band postings overseas was due to end on 6 May and that HR Directorate planned to issue details to all staff on the outcome of the process shortly after that date. The Board endorsed Finance Directorate’s “Financial Excellence” initiative, which will replace the Five Star Finance programme, and discussed the NAO’s independent assessment of the FCO’s progress within the framework of the Five Star programme.  They reviewed the March KPR and discussed the Top Risk Register Summary.  Board members also discussed recommendations to the Foreign Secretary on a review of the alignment of visa and immigration policy with UK foreign policy interests.  

